
Diary Dates 
 

Week 4-  Beginning Monday, 7th August 2017 
Tuesday Ski Trip 2. 
Week 5-  Beginning Monday, 14th August 2017 
Tuesday Ski Trip 3. 
Week 6-  Beginning Monday, 21st  August 2017 
Tuesday Ski Trip 4. 

 
 

 

Skiing!! 
On Tuesday Talbingo  
Public School had an  
amazing day on our 
first ski trip to Mount  
Selwyn. The weather  
was great and  
everything ran  
smoothly. Humula, Khancoban and 
Cabramurra Public Schools’ also joined us, for 
a fun filled day. It was Kades first time skiing 
and he said it was his favorite, he did ice-
cream cones with his ski’s to stop and pointed 
them straight to go. He also loved making a 
snowman with Mia and Mrs Levey. Josh one of 
our more seasoned skiers, brushed up on his 
skills to keep his body pointing down the hill 
while turning. 
A big thank you to “Go outside and play” 
equipment hire, for making our hire process 
easy and stress-free and to all the parents’ 
and children for picking up and returning their 
clothing.  We can’t wait for our next trip. 
 

Kindergarten Transition. 
Talbingo Public School offers a transition to 
Kindergarten program, every Wednesday 
from 9am to 12.30pm. This is designed to help 
children in preparation for starting school in 
2018. Starting School is such an exciting time 
for children and parents and by starting the 
transition process; it helps your child make a 
smooth start to the beginning of their 
educational adventure. We look forward to 
seeing you next week! 
 

Early Action For Success. 
Talbingo Public School is fortunate enough to 
have Julie Hamilton from the early action for 
success team, joining us on Monday. The early 
action for success programs were 
implemented to improve Students’ literacy 
and numeracy skills, through a targeted 
approach in the early years of schooling. Julie 
will be an extra set of hands on Monday, 
giving children extra one on one time. 
 

Attendance 
We would like to congratulate all the Students’ 
and Parents on a fantastic start to Term 3, with 
all Students’ attending school every day! 
Attendance plays a huge roll in your child’s 
education, research is increasingly showing 
that attendance at all ages is incredibly 
important and is directly correlated to 
Students’ success and graduation rates. Well 
done all and keep up the great work! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun Facts for the Kids!! 
 

Did you know? 
 

• Rabbits and parrots can see behind 
themselves without even moving their 
heads. 

• The Stegosaurus dinosaur was over 9 
meters long, but its brain was only the 
size of a walnut! 

• Fish can cough. 
• Kangaroos and emus struggle to walk 

backwards, because of the unusual 
shape of their legs. 

• Sneezing with your eyes open is 
impossible. 

• Humans cannot lick their elbows.  
• The human thighbone is stronger than 

concrete. 
• The nose can remember 50,000 scents! 
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